
From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) (Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov)
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org; "Shawna Bonshak"
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua Referral CPN 21-056
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 9:22:18 AM

Hi Michelle,
Thanks for sending that.  It looks like there is not much going on in the State right-of-way, except for
sidewalk and drainage.  Those connections will need a permit.  The driveway shows it to stay in the
same location, so nothing needed for that.  Just recently I was discussing this project with BME
Associates and let them know I would be interested in their plans and their drainage report.  I see
something contradictory to the record plans and would like to verify the difference.  Also, any utility
connections in the State ROW will need a permit.
 
Thank you for letting me comment.  Have a great day!
Greg
 
Greg Trost
Assistant Resident Engineer
New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY  14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
www.dot.ny.gov

 

From: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org <mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:38 AM
To: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Cc: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Town of Canandaigua Referral
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from
unknown senders or unexpected emails.

 
 
 

Michelle Rowlinson
Senior Clerk
Town of Canandaigua
585-394-1120  x2230
mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
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